
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DO 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0097-13 

Date: 16th May 2013 

Re: RaycheJ Ferguson (Lucy Crawford Aftermath) 

Staff Nurse MacNeill told Mr Fee [Ref: 033-102-283] "Lucy was moved from the 
ambulance to the Paediatric Intensive Care Unit, where I gave the Staff Nurse a report 
on Lucy's condition. " 
Arising from this can you ascertain please from Staff Nurse MacNeill what she reported 
to the Staff Nurse (at PICU). 

May I have a response by 22 May 2013. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTi 4GB 
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